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Notice: New FSA Elections for 2019 will no longer be 
accepted. Any election will be "waived" through EBD 
during the approval process.  
FSA Elections for 2020 will be accepted for those receiving 
new Open Enrollment events. Participants should review 
all elections carefully for accuracy.    
  

 

  

 

 


